
Submission:   The harms of internet pornography on our children and 
young people.

Thank you for having this discussion.
I believe it is overdue. Pornography is too easy to access through 
the internet.
I believe our children do not need to be confronted by pornography.
It seems to me that the increase in domestic violence may be, at 
least partially,
attributed to children, young men and boys, been exposed to 
pornography.
If access is reduced or eliminated then young people have a better 
chance of developing
good strong relationships with their partners based on love and 
respect.
To ease the burden of domestic violence on society, please limit 
internet pornography.

Thanking You
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